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Dear Name, 
 
Five years ago, we graduated from Carroll University and set our sights forward, focusing on what the 
future could bring. While none of us could have anticipated the events of 2020, the past year and a half 
has been an opportunity for communities to support each other, and a time for re-connecting with 
those we had lost touch with.  
 
In celebration of our 5th reunion, our reunion committee would like you to consider supporting fellow 
Pioneers through our reunion class gift.  Our goal is to encourage 50 of our classmates to contribute a 
donation of any amount.  
 
Due to the pandemic, many people have faced obstacles they never imagined - food shortage and 
emergency circumstances among those. Below are two of the funds Carroll has created to help students 
in these very areas:  

 
 Following the Class of 2016 senior class gift to expand and improve the Community Garden, we 

suggest you consider making a gift to Carroll’s Cupboard, an on-campus food-share program 
that encourages students to “take what you need, give what you can”.   
 

 Founded in 2010, The Guardian Angel Fund specifically assists students who experience sudden 
financial hardship due to unforeseen circumstances. Given the events of the past year, the 
Guardian Angel Fund is still an important resource for Carroll students.   

 
However you decide to join us in commemorating our 5th reunion, participation and 
support is most important. A gift of any amount is greatly appreciated, but $20.16 in 
commemoration of our graduating year may be a suitable place to start.  If you’d like 
to make your gift online, please visit carrollu.edu/give or use this QR code! 
 
To kick off the Homecoming festivities, our reunion committee is planning a virtual 
“The Price is Right” event to raise money for, and awareness of, Carroll’s Cupboard in 

particular. This event, as well as others we’re hoping to host, will be a great option for all of our 
classmates that won’t be able to make it back to Waukesha in October for Homecoming itself.  Keep 
your eye on your mailbox and inbox for more details later this summer.  
 
Carroll is moving forward with plans for in-person Homecoming events in October. After a year without 
personal contact, it would be an amazing treat to see a great turnout from the Class of 2016 at 
Homecoming running from October 14th-17th.  Visit Carroll’s website at carrollu.edu/homecoming to 
register for events taking place throughout the weekend.   
 
Best wishes, 
Committee Member Names 


